
Department of Commerce (International Business) 

The Department of Commerce (International Business) has conducted a FDP program on 

shipping and logistics a – refurbished edge in the month of may2020, on the dates of 

20.05.2020 to 22.05.2020. 90 participants who were working in various colleges under 

Bharathiar university, CBE participated the program. All the participants were asked to 

appear for MCQ, and a participant certificate was issued. 

 

 


